

August 12, 2004

EZGSA P.O. Box 30406 Bethesda, MD 20824

Dear EZGSA employee,

I would like to sincerely thank you and everyone at EZGSA for all your help in obtaining a contract under the GSA Multiple Award Schedule. EZGSA's team of professionals were extremely helpful and knowledgeable about every step of the contracting process – the initial data gathering, offer submission, administrative review and final negotiations. EZGSA provided us with all the right resources for understanding all the governmental jargon and helped us jump through the right hoops at the right time to expedite the Schedule process.

It was truly a pleasure doing business with you and look forward to working together in the future. I will be personally recommending EZGSA to some companies in which our organization is associated. Thanks again for a job well done.

Sincerely,

Chris Baltazar CEO, Filnet Inc.